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Arch Petroleum Inc.

May 9, 2001

Bureau of Land Management
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: C. E. Lamunyon No. 77
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find logs and various documents relating to the captioned well.
Arch Petroleum Inc. respectfully requests the Bureau of Land Management to hold
the logs and completion information confidential for a period of one (1) year

from the date hereof or until otherwise notified by Arch.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to our request. Should you have
questions, please contact the undersigned at the letterhead address.

Sincerely,

Cathy Tomberlin
Operations Tech

Enclosures

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Division w/enclosures
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
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